
ATTENTION 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 

Dear Ebarb Waterworks Customers: 

 

Ebarb Waterworks District office will be closed to the public until further notice. Emergencies can be called 

into our office at 318-645-7722.  Customers should mail all payments to our processing center if paying by 

check or money order. Customers can also pay online using our website www.ebarbwaterdistrict1.com or pay 

by phone at 888-648-1687. We will not be charging any late fees or disconnecting service at this time.  

Please make sure to mail in payment stub along with payment and reference your account number on all 

payments.   

Direct Draft customers will experience no changes.   

For any other concerns, you can call us at our office 318-645-7722 or send us an email at ewd1@bellsouth.net.  

Payments being mailed should be sent to the mailing address:  

Ebarb Waterworks District 

P.O. BOX 679587 

Dallas, TX 75267-9587 

Bill Pay Customers: Ensure you have updated your account number and our new mailing address with your 

bank.   

 

Thank You, 

The Staff at Ebarb Waterworks District 

 

mailto:ewd1@bellsouth.net

